
UPCOMING EVENTS
KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR THE SPRING CARNIVAL WHICH WILL BE RELEASED SHORTLY
LOOK OUT FOR OUR VERY FIRST RUN AT WARATAHS WHICH WILL BE RELAYS
NEW RUN AT FOUR MILE CREEK
BACK TO EMU SWAMP – HOPEFULLY WITH THE COMPLETE COURSE AVAILABLE NEXT
TIME

Congratulations 
MICHAEL SHARP
our timekeeper extraordinaire

on receiving Orange City
Council’s Volunteer Award for

2021!
 

We only see part of the work
he has done for the club over

the years. Many hours are
spent when he goes home

away from us all. 
 

A very well-deserved award
and we couldn’t be prouder

than what we are of Michael.
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Together we achieve individual goals
 



Rosemary Elkington 25
Yonneka Hill 25
Madeline Hill 25
Hamish Hill 25
Benjamin Hill 25
Tim Robinson 25
Amy Robinson 25
Ayako Kusui 50
Karen Skelton 50
Marie Regan 75
Julie Tooth 75
Lily Craig 600
Glenys Rosser 800
Anthony Daintith 900

It’s been a challenge to continue with our club
achievements in the world of Covid-19.

Thanks to our Member Recognition 
Co-Ordinator, Rhonda Jones, we've been able
to keep it going.

Recent recipients are:-

CLUB ACHIEVEMENTS

ANTHONY DAINTITH

GLENYS ROSSER LILY CRAIG



JULIE TOOTH

TIM ROBINSON

THE HILL FAMILY

ROSEMARY
ELKINGTON

MARIE REGAN KAREN SKELTON

AYAKO KUSUI


